
       

    

February 9, 2012    

To Whom It May Concern:   

This is a letter of recommendation for Mrs. Solange Gonzalez who was our baby nurse to 
our baby girl Evelyn from October 11th to December 16th, 2011.   

Solange was such a pleasure to have in our household, calm, friendly, beautifully 
mannered and a joy to be around.  She was genuinely loving to Evelyn and they had a 
wonderfully close relationship.  You could tell Evelyn, even at such an early age, felt 
loved by her and therefore felt secure and calm with her. Solange was always in control 
of her situation at home and was also very helpful outside of the house on doctors visits 
for instance.    

She was also a great friend to have around for me personally, and it was a pleasure to 
chat with her and have her company in those first few months at home post-partum. She 
would always encourage me to rest and to take care of myself, which was so appreciated.   

She was also extremely helpful with my 3 year old son, helping to distract him, play with 
him, building a relationship with him to help ease the transition of a new sibling for him.  
It was so kind of her to do that for us and we won’t ever forget that.  

We couldn’t have been happier with her and would recommend her wholeheartedly.  We 
wished she could have stayed with us forever!  

Sincerely, 
Lyra & Ramen 
Purchase, NY  


